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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL EXHIBITORS 

 
 
Subject: Change of dates for ACLE 2015 
 
 
Last week [13 May 2015] the State Council of the central government of the People’s 

Republic of China declared the days 3 -5 September 2015 as national holidays to 

commemorate the 70th anniversary of the Chinese people’s victory in the Anti-Japanese 

War and the World Anti-Fascist War. 

(http://english.gov.cn/news/top_news/2015/05/13/content_281475106700723.htm) 

 

As this public holiday would overlap with the originally planned dates of ACLE 2015, the 

Organisers, following consultation with the Chinese Government and the market, have 

been able to move the dates of ACLE 2015 to 31 August – September 2 (Monday – 

Wednesday). 

 

This change of dates ensures the exhibition will take place on normal working/business 

days in China and so minimises any disruption to exhibitors and visitors. 

 

If you have any questions about this change of dates do not hesitate to contact us at 

Sales@aplf.com 

 
 
Perrine Ardouin 
Director 
All China Leather Exhibition 2015 
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